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November 25, 2024

Dear Chair Chan,

Thank you for meeting with us to discuss the proposed modification to the Mid-Market Foundation contract. We
respectfully request that the Budget Committee consider item file number 24-0994 during the upcoming meeting on
December 4, 2025.

Following our discussions, we agree that an amendment of $3.7 million be considered at this time. This additional
allocation will ensure the continuation of current service levels under the contract through April 2025.

Our departments remain committed to further collaboration and discussion to ensure the ongoing delivery of services
that address the various challenges we face on our streets. We are dedicated to maintaining uninterrupted services in the
Mid-Market/Tenderloin areas and will prioritize clear communication with both constituents and contractors.

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and we look forward to the committee's consideration.

Sincerely,

="

Sarah Dennis-Phillips

Executive Director

San Francisco Office of Economic & Workforce Development
Sarah.Dennis-Phillips @sfgov.org

Mary Ellen Carroll

Executive Director

Department of Emergency Management
Maryellen.carroll@sfgov.org




